Box 1290 — Laramie, Wyoming 5,000 watts of power Tele. (307) — 745-4888

JIM BALLAS, Manager

Februsry 22, 1968

Bill Nittler

Box 112

Englewood, Colorado
Dear Bill:

Thanks for your recent accurate report of the test transmissions
we recently made. This letter is to confirm your reception
of radio stetion KOWB on February 19, 1968.

Wonder if you have ever heard our programming during the day?

You were one of the few listeners who was eble to get a really
decent copy on us; most of them could just barely make out
the CW ID's, and that was all. '

Would like to pass my regards to the IRCA members. Any chance
you could get them to print the enclosed note in their next
Monitor?? (Any chance I could get a copy of it? I'd like to
see some of the comments).

can ever be of further service to you or your club,
se let me know.

73's
Bk Kl

Robert R, Rule, WATEGK
chief engineer

American Broadcasting Company % Mutual Broadcasting System % InterMountain Network



